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SUPER MIST + 

METERED PRESSURIZED SPRAY FOR CAM-SPRING ACTION TYPE DISPENSER

COMMERCIAL

NET WEIGHT 180 g

WARNING:

FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRIN........................... 1.8%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE................. 10.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 22054 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

LES PRODUITS CHIMIQUES SUPERIEUR INC.
LAVAL QUEBEC, H7Y 1C4

(514) 689-2171

USE AREAS:  RESTAURANTS, FOOD PLANTS, DAIRIES, STABLES, COW
BARNS, POULTRY HOUSES, SKI LODGES, SUMMER LODGES, AND RESORTS
AND OTHER AREAS WITH AT LEAST 170 m3 OF FREE FLOW AIR SPACE
WHERE FLIES, MOSQUITOES AND GNATS ARE AN ANNOYANCE.

SUPER MIST + must be used with the Cam Spring Action Type
automatic dispenser.  The automatic dispenser activates that
valve, releases 55 mg of SUPER MIST + formula every 15
minutes.  The continuous use of SUPER MIST + will reduce the



flying insect populations - the effect should be noticeable
within a few hours.  Each can contains enough product to
protect a room of 170 m3(cu. meters) for up to 30 days. 

DIRECTIONS:  Remove protective cap from top of can and insert
can into special automatic dispenser.  Place
dispenser/actuator 2-3 metres above floor at a point where air
circulation will carry particles throughout the area.

PRECAUTIONS:  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  Container may explode
if heated.  Do not expose to temperatures above 50EC.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.  Do not contaminate food, feed or
water.  Avoid contact with skin and inhalation  of spray mist. 
Wash after using.  Contents toxic to fish and birds.  Do not
install directly over polished, plastic or varnished surfaces. 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Dispose of empty container with
regular garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited
to the terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The
buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the
use or handling of this product and accepts the product on
that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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